Code/Psermit/Special Assessment Request // 200 Maple Lane

From: kjones@marshallco.org <kjones@marshallco.org>

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Code/Psermit/Special Assessment Request // 200 Maple Lane

Good Morning,

Please know that Marshall County does not have any zoning regulations in place at this time. If this property has a septic tank, then you will need to contact the Marshall County Health Department to see if they have a permit on file and if there
are any recorded violations with that office. Marshall County does not have a building department. We do have subdivision regulations that listed on our website.

Thanks,

Kristal, Jones

Administrative Assistant

Marshall County Engineering

424 Blount Ave, Suite A337

Guntersville, AL 35976

Phone: (256) 571-7712

Fax: (256) 571-7713

Cell: (256) 706-5544
https://www.marshallal.gov/departments/engineering/engineering.html




